
 

 

Lefevre Peninsula Upgrades Project – Proposed Treatments 

OFFICIAL 

CONCEPT ONLY 

 

The Lefevre Peninsula Upgrades Project is supporting economic growth and industrial 
development on the Northern Lefevre Peninsula. The Victoria Road junctions with 
Veitch Road and Pelican Point Road are both being upgraded with the installation of 
traffic signals, with the Pelican Point Road junction being realigned to cater for the 
increase in traffic from this growth. 

Modified alignment of junction to 
increase capacity and to cater for 

larger vehicles. 

New signalised junction with 
improved pedestrian access 

Pedestrian crossing 

New traffic signals 

New right turn lane 

Access to future development 
Access to future development 

Existing playground  
car park 

New segregated bicycle lanes on 
Pelican Point Road 

Improved pedestrian access 

Match to existing 


